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School 

 

 

Uniform 
The Nursery & Reception children are having 
fun in the outdoor play area, playing with 
water and making mud, getting very wet and 
dirty. 
For ease, please could all nursery and 
reception children come to school in track suits 
and bring a spare change of clothes which can 
be kept in school. 

Dinner Money 

Due to the ever increasing rise in food 

costs it is necessary for us to increase 

the cost of our school meals from £10.00 

per week to £10.50 per week with effect 

from 3rd October. This still represents 

great value for money and is still 

considerably below Lancashire Caterings 

recommended price. 

 

Food Allergies 

We have had a visit from Lancashire 

Catering Services this week who have 

advised us that they can only provide a 

special menu for children with allergies 

and intolerances if they have been 

medically diagnosed and can provide 

evidence such as a letter from the GP or 

hospital. 

Further information and policies can be 

found on Lancashire Catering Services 

website. 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/catering/ 

 

 

Dates for Diary 
21st September – start of swimming lessons for KS2 children  
27th September – vision screening for reception children 
29th September – Yoga Health & Wellbeing Day 
4th October – Fire Safety Talk Y2, Y5 & Y6 
6th October – Harvest Festival 2.30pm All are welcome 

24th – 28th October School Holidays 
3rd November – Flu Vaccination 
4th November -School trip to Chester Zoo for reception – Y6 children 
18th November – Children in Need 

19th December – 3rd January 2023 School Holidays 

 

 

School starts at five to nine 
 

Race for Life 
At the end of last term the children ran 20 
laps of the school field to raise money for 
Cancer Research. 
Our school raised the fantastic amount of 
£480.00 

Well done 

Swimming 

 
On Wednesday 21st September the junior 

children will be starting their swimming 

lessons. They will need to bring to school: 

Swimming costume or trunks 

(No bikini’s or baggy swimming shorts) 

Swimming Cap 

Goggles 

Towel 

We do not have any swimming caps at 

school so these will need to be purchased 

in advance. 


